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Mr. T. Abramson
71 Standish Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Scarsdale, NY 10583 TO F0IA-80-217

Dear Mr. Abramson:

This is in further response to your letter of April 15, 1980, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, several
documents regarding the FL-10 package.

Please find enclosed the documents, listed in Appendix A, which are
subject to your request in addition to the documents already sent to you
on April 28, 1980.

As we have already indicated, one other document has been referred to
another agency for review and direct response to you.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

/
.

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
. ' Office.of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Appendix A1
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1. October 29,'1979 Preliminary Notification of Event or Unusual
Occurrence--PNO-I-79-14 .

2.. October 24, 1979 Letter to Westinghouse Electric Corporation
from George H. Smith

3. - February 19, 1980 Memo to James H. Sniezek from Boyce H. Grier
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